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EHR Incentive Program Announcement 
 

Registration will open soon for the NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program. Under this program, 
eligible Medicaid providers who adopt, implement, or upgrade certified EHR technology, and 
subsequently demonstrate meaningful use of that technology, may receive federal incentive 
payments. Providers and staff who wish to be informed as further information is released are 
encouraged to register for one or both of the new eMedNY Listserv categories set up for the 
EHR Incentive Program.  
 
For more details on the Medicaid EHR Incentive Program, please visit the following page on the 
Department of Health website: 
http://nyhealth.gov/health_care/medicaid/program/medicaid_ehr_incentive_prog/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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